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Though I do not believe that DE&I should be required as a separate topic, I believe it should be 
included in professionalism education and every member should be encouraged (not forced) to 
have some education on this topic.  
 
I believe including it as professionalism is reasonable knowledge of it helps us all act 
professionally and not embarrass ourselves or the actuarial profession. 
 
Thanks for listening. 
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